
Welcome Message of 22nd CCOS 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

In the beautiful season of early autumn, we are pleased to hold the 22nd Congress of 

Chinese Ophthalmological Society (CCOS) in Fuzhou during September 13-17, 2017. CCOS, 

the biggest and most important ophthalmological meeting in China, is going to have more 

than 10,000 international and domestic delegates this year. 

 

With years of work under generations of ophthalmologists, presidents and members of 

Chinese Ophthalmological Society, the Chinese ophthalmology has had a rapid 

development and improvement. The academic communication and collaboration with 

colleagues and institutes abroad and at home also turns vivid and frequent. Every year, 

CCOS attracts near ten thousands of ophthalmologists and many international 

ophthalmological organizations as well. Now it has become a large-scale platform for 

academic communication, its international influence and academic status have been 

increased into a world advanced level. 

 

The 22nd Congress of Chinese Ophthalmological Society is going to invite many top 

international and Chinese ophthalmologists to give lectures on ophthalmology, eye care 

and vision research. All the scientific programs including Continuing Medical Education 

will focus on the world up-to-date clinical and basic research achievements and 

development trend. During the meeting, more than 200 international and Chinese 

sponsors and exhibitors will also bring us the world advanced devices, instruments and 

techniques. 

 

Wish the 22nd Congress of Chinese Ophthalmological Society held with a big success. 

 

Thank you very much. 

 

 

 

Yao Ke, M.D. 

President of Chinese Ophthalmological Society 

Chairman of 22nd Congress of Chinese Ophthalmological Society 


